
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Twizel                              Term:   Spring 1 2025                                   

What we have been doing this term: 
Twizel began the new year with students 

looking at their best parts of 2024.  

 

In Mathematics, the classes have been 

looking at fractions, decimals and 

measurements. In English, we have 

concentrated on speaking, listening and 

communication this term. Students have 

prepared presentations, participated in short 

role plays and worked on their listening skills. 

 

 
Working on division 

 

Our roving reporter, Dante, gives his account 

of Twizel class’s progress in English: 

From writing simple sentences to learning 

new words, in a six month long term, Twizel 

has learned a lot of writing based English (P.S. 

I’m a bit better at the subject). Twizel class 

were able to write about ideas and write 

paragraphs. Twizel was also to figure out 

conjunctions and join sentences. Twizel was 

able to give opinions as well, and did a bingo 

on questions. In short, Twizel did incredibly 

well in English. 

Dante 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 

Year 13 students have begun volunteering on 

Thursday afternoons as part of their 

preparation for The Duke of Edinburgh bronze 

award.  

I’ve started the Duke of Edinburgh, I am 

volunteering to gain the bronze award at the 

Cancer Research Shop.  

I go every Thursday from 1.30 – 2.30. This week 

I priced toys with Harvey and really enjoyed 

it.    

William 

Work Experience 

I work at Fair Close care centre. I work in the kitchen 

where I normally prep the vegetables. I help out by 

rolling out the stuffing balls, taking out the rubbish 

and the recycling to the bins. I help get deliveries 

ready. I also help out by washing up in the kitchen. I 

really enjoy doing this. 

                                                          Joe 

 

 
For work experience I go to St Joseph’s school and I 

do repairs and I do other handy work. 

Zack 

Tennis at Chieveley 

This year we have been playing tennis every 

Thursday at Chieveley tennis club with a man called 

Tom, who works for Ignition tennis who are very 

kindly paying for us to go and play. Tom is a very 

good instructor and I have enjoyed it every time we 

have been and we have always be able to have a 

laugh with each other.    

Troy    

 

      

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term:  Friday 14th February  

First day back: Monday 24th February 

Last day of term: Friday 4th April  

 

The Twizel Team: 

Maryjane, Siân, Ali, Chris and Laura. 

 


